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Dear Parents/ Guardians,

I am thrilled to share the joyous news of our learners’ outstanding performance in the 
2023 Grade 12 examinations. Their hard work, dedication, and perseverance have 
resulted in remarkable achievements, making us all immensely proud.

We are proud of the matriculants from all our schools who have passed with great 
results. Royal Schools Princess Park achieved an amazing 99% pass rate with an 
incredible 97% tertiary exemption rate. Royal Schools Queens Private achieved an 
astonishing 100% pass rate with an 89% tertiary exemption pass rate and Royal 
Schools Alberton achieved a remarkable 98% pass rate with a 91%  tertiary exemption 
pass rate while Royal Schools Sky City’s Grade 12’s passed with and incredible 100% 
and a 97% tertiary exemption pass rate. Congratulations once again to all these 
learners, teachers and parents who have made this achievement possible despite many 
difficulties experienced during their school career.

The success of these young minds is not only a reflection of their efforts but also a 
testament to the support and guidance they have received from you, their parents and 
teachers. Your encouragement and involvement in their education have played a crucial 
role in shaping their academic journey.

As we celebrate these wonderful results, let us remember that education is a 
collaborative effort between school and home. Your partnership with us has 
contributed significantly to the success of our matriculants.

"Education is the key to unlocking the world, a passport to freedom." - Oprah Winfrey

This quote encapsulates the transformative power of education. Together, we have 
equipped these students with a valuable passport to a future filled with opportunities. I 
am confident that with your continued support, they will go on to achieve even greater 
heights.

Congratulations to you and your children on this remarkable accomplishment!

To all our parents, remember at Royal Schools every child matters. Not only their 
academic achievements, but also their physical, spiritual and emotional wellbeing.

Yours sincerely, Dr B Fourie
MANAGING DIRECTOR ROYAL SCHOOLS


